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    Thursday 29th November 2018
	Dear Parents,
Wow! Thank you so much for your parental views. We received 111 questionnaire returns.  Staff are overwhelmed by your positive comments and are already looking into areas for development.

Parent Questionnaire November 2018 Summary

Whole School Summary
Strongly Agree
Agree
Disagree
Strongly Disagree
1

My child feels safe at school                                                                                                
90%
10%
2

My child makes good progress                                                                                            

85%
15%
3

My child's needs are met                                                                                                   

85%
15%
4

My child is well looked after                                                                                                  

93%
7%
5

My child is taught well                                                                                                           

92%
8%
6

The school helps my child develop skills in communication, reading, writing and maths  
89%
11%
7

There is a good standard of behaviour at school                                                               

78%
22%
8
The school deals with cases of bullying effectively                                                            

71%
29%
9
The schools supports my child's learning                                                                             

86%
14%
10
The school responds well to my concerns                                                                         

82%
18%
11
The school keeps me well informed                                                                                  

86%
13%
1%
12
The school is led and managed well by the Headteacher and the SLT                             

93%
7%
13
I would recommend this school to another parent

Yes

   100%
No

Reminder –it is a non-school uniform day tomorrow. The FOS are hoping for lots of lovely luxury items to contribute towards the Christmas Hampers.

Well done to Ella and the Year 5 children for leading an excellent super hero diabetes awareness day yesterday. Ella will be presenting to the whole school in assembly tomorrow.  Thank you to Daisy Breakspear for your super hero style organisation and passionate commitment in ensuring this event was a huge success. We will be drawing the raffle during Friday’s assembly.
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We are still looking to appoint a temporary Year 4 teacher for after the February half-term. Please spread the word. Applicants are encouraged to view the school, all information can be found on our school website under ‘jobs’.

On Monday, our assembly will be led by Bright Sparks Science. The children will find out more about what the after school club will include after Christmas.

Dates to remember

6th December – Christmas Fair after school.

14th December – Children walk down to the church for the Christmas rehearsal. Please ensure children have sensible footwear and warm clothing.

17th December 6pm – Christmas Church concert.

19th December – Christmas dinner and jumper day.

21st December –School term ends at 12.10pm.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Liam and Rory. Thank you for your help.  


Year 3 have been busy making Christmas decorations and gift tags to sell at the Christmas Fair next week. There are enough for the whole school so please come along to our stall and add a bit of handmade charm to your trees and gifts this year!

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week in maths we have been comparing groups of dinosaurs. The children 
             have been using the maths equipment to make their own groups for their friends to 
             compare. In literacy we have been learning a new story and putting actions to the 
             words to help us retell it. 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have been working on our addition by counting on.  In English we have

             started to write our own Hansel and Gretel stories.
Year 2  We have been writing list poems about animals from India in our English lessons.  We 

             have worked hard to include interesting verbs and adjectives in our writing to add 

             description.
Year 3  In English we have started looking at calligrams and in maths we have been

             learning how to use column subtraction.  We have also been making Christmas 

             decorations & gift tags to sell at the Christmas fair – please come along and buy 

             them next week!
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been learning their 6 times table in maths lessons.  In 
             English we have been writing winter haiku poems.  We have also been busy
             learning some Christmas songs for the concert next month.
Year 5  This week we have been looking at statistics in maths and story mapping 

             explanation texts in English.
Year 6  This week Year 6 were amazing on the trip to the Houses of Parliament and 

             represented the school well.  They had lots of fun in the science museum ‘wonder 

             lab’.  In English we are researching inspirational people.  In maths we have been 
             converting measures.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Thomas and Nathan for trying their best to learn all the lines for our Christmas 
             concert. 

Year 1  Alexa for using her team working skills when telling the story of Hansel and

             Gretel.  Hubert for fantastic independence when drawing his story map.
Year 2  Nour for presenting your Indian animal poem so beautifully.  I was also so

             impressed with the interesting adjectives you included.  Well done!  Chloe for

             excellent work in music this week.  You sang beautifully and played your 

             instrument in time to the beat.
Year 3  All of Year 3 for making so much progress in their swimming lessons this term.  

             Well done!
Year 4  Alfie B for trying really hard with learning his spellings and scoring higher in
             his tests each week.  Chris for taking a more active role in class discussions.

Year 5  Sadik for some fantastic work during our Type 1 Diabetes day.  Daisy for using all

             her learning powers to organise a fab Type 1 Diabetes day.
Year 6  Dylan A, Dylan B and Isobel for excellent listening and questioning in the Houses

             of Parliament tour and workshop.  You really impressed all the adults.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 2!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









